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The U.N. High Commissioner on Human Rights  
U.N. Office, Geneva 
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
We are given to understand promotion and protection of human 
rights in Vietnam will be taken up for review and discussion in this 
session of the Human Rights Commission. 
          AAPSO leadership and officials have been regularly visiting 
Vietnam and have up to date knowledge of the tremendous 
improvements made in the field of human rights. Special mention 
should be made on the efforts of the government of Vietnam to 
provide facilities for the victims of Agent Orange to improve their 
health and train in vocational guidance. Vietnam has immediately 
progressed in all spheres of activity after liberation from foreign 
domination. 
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